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Shahid Ali

From: MANZOOR, Mussawir <manzoorm@who.int>

Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2020 3:06 PM

To: Shahid Ali

Subject: Re: Request for feedback regarding UCPO Wasim Gul

Dear Shahid  

Thanks for the email and giving me an opportunity to submit my comments on the subject matter. 

It is submitted that i joined SMT block as PEO on 8th July 2019.After my joining i was informed that the inquiry against 
Mr Waseem on the  allegations mentioned  has been concluded and filed already. 
When the said inquiry was carefully persued it was revealed that no one from the parent organisation of Mr Waseem 
was taken on board and the allegations levelled against the said officer were baseless,Furthermore few district officers 
part of the inquiry committee were biased. 
However i discussed with Dr.Rizwan AC Peshawar during a meeting to shift the services of Mr Waseem to any other Uc 
out of SMT block. 
During my tenure i didn't recieve any kind of complaint against the said official as far as my opinion is concerned i found 
him an honest ,hard working and dedicated officer. 
 
Thank you & Kind Regards 
 
Dr Mussawir 
PEO/WHO  Swabi 
 
 
On 21 Feb 2020 10:44, Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 
Dear Dr Mussawar Maznoor, 
  
Greetings! 
  
Please be informed that DPCR had recommended UCPO Mr. Wasim Gul for termination of contract due to un-
ethical relationship with UCO and was retaining CBV staff at CD till late hours. Kindly your feedback is 
requested with regards to his personal character and the overall scenario as he has worked under your 
supervision.  
  
Thanks & Regards, 
Shahid Ali 
Regional Coordinator KP & KPTD-PTPP 
Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd. 
  
  


